

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education
1500 North Verdugo Road
Glendale, CA 91208
Hybrid Services

Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu Phone/Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

Dear EOPS Student,

Please take a moment to check out our end of semester EOPS <u>newsletter</u>.

Here, you will find EOPS student success stories, updates on graduation, and other EOPS specific program updates.

Please note: If you are earning a Certificate and/or Associate Degree we encourage you to participate in the graduation ceremony on Saturday, June 17, 2023 at 10:00 AM. To attend the ceremony, you must RSVP by May 30, 2023. Please complete the following one-page <u>RSVP form</u> by May 30th to participate in the graduation ceremony.

EOPS will be providing complimentary Caps and Gowns and EOPS sashes, to our graduates! If you have completed the graduation petition with EOPS, check the <u>EOPS graduation website</u> for information on how to obtain your EOPS Spring 2023 Graduation Package Voucher.

Congratulations to our graduates!!!!